
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Kathleen A. Marchione

Halfmoon District Office

KATHLEEN A. MARCHIONE  January 11, 2013

The Halfmoon District Office will be opening soon. Please be sure to check my website for

further details.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me and share your views and opinions.  My official Senate e-mail is 

marchione@nysenate.gov.  I look forward to serving you!

 

Sincerely,
Image not found or type unknown

Kathleen A. Marchione

New York State Senator, 43rd District
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